
Wednesday, April 24, 2024

CONGRATULATIONS to this week’s PBIS Winners!  The following 
students were recognized for being respectful, responsible and acting 
with integrity:  Emmett Guerra, Emmalee Cano, Jaleshia Baeza, and 
Darren Delgado.  Please stop by the AP Office to get your prize.  Our 
Staff winner for recognizing our students is Ms. Sunny Long.  Thank 
you Yellowjackets and continue to show that Colton PRIDE.  Great Job 
Yellowjackets! 

Lunch today is chicken tamale, spicy chicken waffle sandwich, corn dog 
with tater tots, uncrustable PB&grape jelly, parfait, chef salad, cucumber 
coins, grape tomatoes, seasonal fresh fruits, milk, chocolate milk and 
Doritos.
 

The Nurse Assistant course for high school students, is an amazing opportunity 
to train through our partnership with Colton Redlands Yucaipa ROP and 
CJUSD.   To apply please use this link: 
https://fs6.formsite.com/cryrop/tydwxsl7ku/index.html
Come to the Career Center in room 215 with Ms. Fregoso for more information.
SPORTS
JV/V Softball vs San G. 3:45pm, Dismissal 2:15pm
V Baseball vs. Notre Dame 3:45, Dismissal 1:45 (early dismissal due 
to Senior Day)

 

LIBRARY ANNOUNCEMENTS
In regards to the limited number of students who were issued a new 
hot spot this year in the last 2 months: Please return the T-Mobile 
Jextream 5G Mobile Hotspot by your last day of classes. For Seniors, 
please return by Monday May 20th, for everyone else please return 
by Monday June 3rd.

Add famous poetry quotes or write your own poetry on the Poetry Wall 
located at the CHS Library o commemorate Poetry Month throughout the 
week of April 22nd. 

Students remember to check their chromebook records with Mr. Franks and the 
remaining library material checkouts with the library staff.   Return loaner 
chromebooks and any library/textbooks no longer in use.   This will create a 
smoother check out process before graduation.    

The final Yellowjacket Book Club Selection for the 2023-24 school  is renowned 
author Lois Lowry's personal accounts of her World War II experiences in a poetry 
collection called On the Horizon.  Make sure to pick up your free book at the library 
for our last meeting on Wednesday May 1, 2024 during lunch. 

Attention CHS Students- If you have logged in reading minutes for Beanstack, begin 

claiming prizes.  Under "Overall Progress" on the Colton High Literary Journey 

2023-24, click on Tickets Earned for the # of tickets available for prizes.  The final 

day to submit for the Gold, Silver, and Bronze Prize drawings for the larger awards 

like TV, Camera, Vinyl Record, Player, Nintendo Switch, etc. will be Friday May 10, 

2024.   You may claim smaller prizes like school supplies and books right now.   

Keep reading and recording on Beanstack for all benefits.

                    


